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This Week:  

• World Science Day 

 

• Dissection of A Sheep’s 

Heart 

 

• Remembrance Day 

 

• Functional Skills ICT 

Exams 

 

• Line Drawings 

 

• Does Christmas start to 

early? 

 

 

This week students have been remembering the men and women who lost their lives in the World War, the 

history of Remembrance Day, the poppy and many more to mark the 11th November.  We have celebrated 

Science week with discussing the subject and its importance across a range of different careers. In English, 

students have used their writing skills to pen letters about experiences in the trenches. We’ve listened to 

wartime poetry and discussed the feelings that they evoke.  

With the release of all the Christmas adverts this week students have been using their debating skills to discuss 

whether they think Christmas starts to early.  What do you think? Is it fair to make a start on Christmas as soon 

as Halloween is over? 

Science has been very hands on this week and students have been extending their Biology lessons with a 

dissection of a sheep’s heart, they started by creating their own risk assessments around the use of PPE and 

dissection tools before the activity of labelling different areas of the heart using their prior learning.  

In Art students have been continuing their line drawing topic to create single line drawings and have extended 

this by creating line drawing with a piece of string. Some great work produced.   

Student of the week: BM 

Settled well into school 

life and had a great week. 

Well done.  

Letters created 

by our students 

imagining they 

where at War 

Zone writing 

home 

Well done to GS for 

completing his 

Functional Skills Level 

1 ICT Exam 


